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April 28, 2021 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Subject:  CANCELLATION – 2021 Purdy Mesa Flowline Replacement 

(IFB-4902-21-DH) 
 
 
Dear Firms: 
 
The City of Grand Junction greatly appreciates the interest, time and attention your 
companies have invested participating in the 2021 Purdy Mesa Flowline Replacement 
(IFB) process. 
 
However, due recent community feedback concerning the new pipeline alignment, it is 
the decision of the City to herby cancel the solicitation process for this project.   
 
With these concerns in mind, the City will begin investigating alternate alignments for 
the new Purdy Mesa Flowline.  The time frame to complete these tasks is currently 
unknown, and is dependent upon the complexity of the realignment, project re-design, 
and potential right of way acquisitions processes.  It is anticipated that a new Purdy 
Mesa Flowline project will be posted at a future date, and will be open to all companies 
interested in the new project.  This will include a new mandatory site visit meeting 
attendance, and pre-qualification process. 
 
We look forward to your interest and participation in this, and other future projects. 
 
Please feel free to contact us with any questions at 970-244-1545. 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Duane Hoff Jr. 
Senior Buyer 
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